
With increased scrutiny from the United States Occupational Safety and Health  
Administration (OSHA), print-related companies are receiving more attention from OSHA 
than ever.
  
Currently, the printing industry is the sixth most 
visited industry in the United States with OSHA 
issuing an average citation of $7,500. 

To assist GLGA members with safety needs, the 
Great Lakes Graphics Association has created 
a safety audit program for the industry that is 
convenient, affordable and effective. 

During the GLGA Safety Audit Program visit, 
the safety auditor will:

•	 Review your safety programs and  
	 employee training manuals.
•	 Assess  safety data sheets.
•	 Ensure documentation is compliant.
•	 Provide verbal direction on the areas a 
	 visited company can improve on. 
 

Great Lakes Graphics Association (GLGA) is the print industry trade association representing nearly 425 members in Illinois, Indiana 
and Wisconsin. Disclaimer: Participants of the GLGA Safety Audit Program do so at their own risk. Employers are solely responsible for the 

effectiveness of their safety programs and policies and implementing the information and direction provided by the safety consultants.

Don’t Be  
Unprepared

Safety Audit Program

The safety audit takes approximately two hours and costs $200. Those companies that are 
outside of a 30 mile radius of the safety consultant will be required to pay the current IRS 
travel mileage reimbursement rate in addition to the cost of the audit.

Don’t go another day without understanding how at-risk you may be.  
Contact GLGA toll-free today at (855) 522-2210. 


